
 
 
 
Dear Franklin Friends and Families,  
 
I am reaching out on behalf of the Franklin & Bellingham Rail Trail Committee with the hopes 
of connecting more families to the Southern New England Trunk Trail (SNETT) and our 
volunteer advocacy group! The SNETT is a multi-use recreation path that runs 22 miles from 
Grove Street in Franklin, west through Bellingham, and then to the Connecticut state line in 
Douglas. This relatively flat trail provides a safe, ever-expanding area for year-round activities 
for people of all ages and abilities.  
 
Our group is dedicated to the development, maintenance, and financial support of the SNETT as 
a multi-use, universally accessible recreational path. As a committee who feels truly passionate 
about the trail and its conservation, we ask families in Franklin to consider becoming members 
of the rail trail by following the link at the bottom of this email. By becoming members, 
residents can display their commitment to supporting a beautiful part of our local community. 
Additionally, members have voting privileges at meetings, advanced notice of trail events, 
updates on important trail news and developments, and 10% off parts and accessories at Crossing 
Cycle (Cottage Street, Franklin, MA)! 
 
Please consider learning more about the SNETT by becoming a member and joining our 
community, especially as the summer months quickly approach!  
 
Join at: https://www.franklinbellinghamrailtrail.org/join-support/ 
 

       Sincerely, 
Meredith Gendreau 

Secretary, Franklin & Bellingham Rail Trail Committee 
 

 


